The Happy Café

You are warmly invited to visit
our Community Café
run by our pupils for our Riverside Community

From 5th June 2019, we will be open every Wednesday during
term time from 9:30am-10:45am at:

Riverside Beckenham, 2 Hayne "
Road, Beckenham BR3 4HY v
4

Please come along and support
us in this new venture.

We look forward to seeing you.




